

St. Catherine's Primary School

Brabloch Crescent, Paisley PA3 4RG.

Tel: 0300 300 0180

School Website: www.st-catherines.renfrewshire.sch.uk
E-Mail: stcatherinesenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Emma Henry

20 December 2021



Children's Services

Dear Parent/Carer,

The purpose of this letter is to share some of the more practical elements of our return to school on **Thursday 6th January 2022** with you. We understand the past few months hasn't been an easy time and our thanks go to you and your children for your patience and understanding. Myself and all of the staff are very much looking forward to welcoming pupils back to St Catherine's Primary School in the New Year.

In order to accommodate recent changes to Government guidelines for schools you will be asked to bring your child to school between **8.45am-9.00am** and to use your child's **classroom fire doors for drop off and collection**. Please look for the appropriate door which will be clearly labelled and adhere to social distancing. All children can be collected from the same door at 3.00pm and we would again ask that you adhere to social distancing and not gather in the playground/entrances. Please vacate the school grounds as quickly as possible. A reminder that, unless exempt, masks must be worn in the playground. Breakfast Club will continue with the measures we currently have in place.

Unfortunately, parents are still not permitted into the school building and must contact the school initially by phone, a member of the management team will then contact you as quickly as possible.

School office: 0300 300 0180

Mrs Henry email: emma.henry@renfrewshire.school

I will continue to keep you updated with any further changes to Government guidelines as I receive them.

Yours sincerely,

EHenry

Emma Henry Head Teacher

